THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN

Regents Communication

ACTION REQUEST

Adopted by the Regents
September 18, 2008

Subject:

Report of Faculty Retirement

Action Requested:

Adoption of Retirement Memoir

Eustace Stevers Golladay, M.D., clinical professor of surgery, Medical School, will retire from active faculty status on October 31, 2008.

Dr. Golladay received his B.S. and M.D. degrees from Tulane University in 1963 and 1967, respectively. He completed his internship (1967-68) and surgery residency (1972-75) at Charity Hospital in New Orleans, Louisiana and pursued pediatric surgery training at the Johns Hopkins Hospital from 1975-77. From 1977-91, Dr. Golladay was a faculty member at the University of Arkansas for Medical Sciences and chief of surgery at Arkansas Children's Hospital, and from 1991-95, he was professor of surgery and pediatrics at the Louisiana State University Medical Center. He joined the University of Michigan faculty as a clinical professor of surgery in 1995.

With his outgoing personality and tremendous enthusiasm, Dr. Golladay has been recognized as an outstanding clinician and surgeon and an enthusiastic and very effective teacher of medical students, surgical residents, and pediatric surgical fellows. He is the author of over 100 journal articles, 15 book chapters, and one book, and is a member of the American Surgical Association, the Society of University Surgeons, the Surgical Section of the American Academy of Pediatrics, the American Pediatric Surgical Association and other professional organizations.

The Regents now salute this distinguished medical scholar for his dedicated service by naming Eustace Stevers Golladay clinical professor emeritus of surgery.

Requested by:

Sally J. Churchill, J.D.

Vice President and Secretary of the University

hurchill

October 2008